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St Joseph’s Primary School

0141 570 7380

P6 Advent Assembly Collection
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                                                                                                                                                        1st December 2017
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Primary 6 classes are presenting our Advent Assembly to pupils on the morning of 
Friday 8th December. 
We have been studying The Victorians this term and one aspect of the Victorian era we have learned about is how many people went hungry and had nowhere to stay. 
Although we would like to think these dreadful times are in the past, we have learned the harsh reality is that many people in our society today are still homeless and hungry. 
As it is coming into the colder, darker months of winter, we would like to ask for donations of adult hats, scarves, socks and gloves which will be donated to ‘The Wayside Club’, a homeless charity in Glasgow. If you are able to donate, these items do not need to be brand new, just in good-as-new condition.

Primary 6 will be collecting these at our Advent assembly on Friday 8th December.
Many thanks for your support,
Primary 6

